
Andover Elementary School Newsletter 

All students from K – 5 are in class until ten minutes 

to three (2:50 pm) each day.  Instructional times have 

been extended in all schools across the district.  At 

AES this means our students in kindergarten to grade 

2 no longer have an extra recess at the end of the day 

or what we used to call “early pickup”; they are dis-

missed directly to busses along with all other stu-

dents.  Parents and caretakers who 

pick up at the end of the day are 

encouraged to wait outside until 

our classes have exited the building. 

November 2024 

Picture retakes must be  scheduled on-line 

this year by contacting Harvey Studios at 

harveystudios.fotosource.com/faq 

The Book Fair was a great success! Thank 

you to everyone who supported our students, 

teachers & Library in making it possible for 

AES Cubs to enjoy the experience of opening 

a new book and getting lost in the pages.  

These books will help develop literacy skills 

while opening doors to many great imaginary 

adventures for years to come.  

Dates to Remember: 

 

Nov. 1      K-Mc visit to Public Library  
 
Nov. 7      Remembrance Day ceremony at 9:15 am for 
staff & students 
 
Nov. 8      PL day / No School for students 
 
Nov. 11    Remembrance Day – No School  
 
Nov. 12    Home & School Meeting at 6:30 pm 
 
Nov. 13    Picture retakes 
 
Nov. 22    PL Day – No School for Students  

The Pumpkin Showcase was a tremendous success 
this year.  Students, staff and visitors enjoyed see-
ing the spectacular display.  The creativity and en-
thusiasm was outstanding and appreciated by all!    

All our AES Cubs should dress appropriately for the 
weather as our days get colder.   Recess is enjoyed two 
times each day, plus occasional outside classroom ac-
tivities.   


